
Mon 10/10/2011 
 
I have been practicing acupunctute for last 15 ears in Sydney. A member of AACMA for all 
this years. Unfortunately I do not hold a bechelor degree in TCM. I graduated at The Sydney 
College of TCM in 1996 with  the Diploma of Acupuncture. At the time there was not 
Advance Diploma introduced at the College. 
I also compleated my 3 months intership in China i Hangzhou Red Cross Hospital.  
I hold all required insurances and completed all other requairments to fulfill my membership 
with the AACMA, 
I was always recognised by Private Medical System. 
  
I have to express my disapoitment with the proposal of excluding practitioners like me in the 
National Registration based on Grandparenting System 
Regards Maria Strzalek 


